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VIKING GOLD ANNOUNCES VOLUNTARY DELISTING  
FROM THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE 

 

Vancouver, British Columbia – December 10, 2020 – Viking Gold Exploration Inc. (“Viking” or the 
“Company”) announces that further to its press release of July 30, 2020, it has received approval from the 
TSX Venture Exchange (the “TSXV”) to voluntarily de-list its common shares from the TSXV effective 
at the close of markets on Friday, December 11, 2020.  The Company currently expects to begin trading 
on the Canadian Securities Exchange under the name “Happy Supplements Inc.” and the trading symbol 
“FITT”on Monday, December 14, 2020. 

 
On Behalf of the Board of Viking Gold Exploration Inc. 
 
Dominic Verdejo 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 
For more information, please call 604-678-5308 extension 102. 

 

The TSX Venture Exchange Inc. has in no way passed upon the merits of the proposed transaction and has 
neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this press release. 
 
The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 
Investors are cautioned that, except as disclosed in the management information circular or filing statement to be 
prepared in connection with the transaction, any information released or received with respect to the transaction 
may not be accurate or complete and should not be relied upon. Trading in the securities of Viking should be 
considered highly speculative.  
 
 


